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PURCHASED REFERRED CARE (PRC) NOTIFICATION 
Formerly Contract Health    November 27, 2023  

Re: PRC Benefits   Dear Sokaogon Chippewa Tribal Members,  The Sokaogon Chippewa PRC Program would like to send a friendly reminder regarding PRC benefits.  PRC eligible Tribal Members MUST notify the PRC Program of each and every visit to outside, (Non-Tribal Facility) Providers for the charges to be considered for assistance.  We have been receiving an influx of claims from patients that did not request vouchers.  Many patients assume their Primary Care Provider takes care of this for them, however, they do not.  The PRC Program can be reached via phone at 715-478-6407.  You may leave a voice mail if we are not available, and we will follow up with a voucher on your behalf.  You may also email kim.schnappup@scc-nsn.gov or sondra.krusensterna@scc-nsn.gov.  Please be sure to include the facility where your appointment is scheduled and the date of your visit.  
We look forward to assisting everyone with their healthcare needs.     Sincerely,  
Kim Schnappup Cassondra Krusensterna  Kim Schnappup Cassondra Krusensterna Sokaogon Chippewa Health Clinic/PRC Sokaogon Chippewa Health Clinic/PRC kim.schnappup@scc-nsn.gov sondra.krusensterna@scc-nsn.gov 
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